24 June 2014

Hon Judith Collins
Minister of Justice
Parliament Buildings
Wellington

Dear Minister,
Thank you for your response to my recent Official Information Act request.

Can | please have confirmation that this response when stating ‘there has
been no correspondence’ means there were no emails, reports, phone calls,
aide memoirs, text messages, and correspondence in that time period with
Cameron Slater, and the response is not just referring to the section of the
request asking for correspondence?

Yours sincerely,

Hon Annette King

Opposition Health Spokesperson
MP for Rongotai including the Chatham Islands

Encl.

Hon Annette King, MP for Rongotai, Private Bag 18888, Wellington 6160
Email:a.king@parliament.govt.nz
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Minister for Ethnic Affairs

18 JUN 201

Hon Annette King
MP for Rongotai
a.king@parliament.govt.nz

Dear Hon Annette King

| am in receipt of your request for information dated 8 May 2014. Under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act) you requested the following:

o Copies of emails, reports, letters, phone calls, aide memoirs, text messages, and
correspondence from Cameron Slater on all issues from 1st October 2013 to 6"
May 2014.

| can advise that there has been no correspondence from Cameron Slater to me
between 1 October 2013 and 6 May 2014. Accordingly, | am declining your request
under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act 1982 as the information does not exist.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, you have the right to make a
complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982.
The Ombudsman may be contacted by writing to PO Box 10-152, Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Judith Collins
Minister of Justice

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6806. Facsimile 64 4 817 6506



